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EASTER COMPETITIONS 

Well done to all the children who entered our Easter competitions.  We saw some amazing creations! 

    
Please see below for a list of the winners from each class. 

Busy Bees - John RVH - Francesca 2HW - Tayah 4EP - Kai 
Butterflies - Harry RHM - Ameera 2HN - Nadia 5KA - Remaya 
Caterpillars - Isabella RGG - Jayce 3BP - Yoshima 5SD - Leo 
Dragonflies 1 - Saheeb 1BT - Marley 3CS - Evelyn 5VW - Bethany 
Dragonflies 2 - Ruby 1GS - Blaise 3KT – Elsie-Mai Year 6 - Mia 
Ladybirds - Penny 1SB – Lexie-Mae 4AF – Anay  
Smiley Snails - Dolly 2CP – Evie-Blue 4BK - Aurora  

 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
Extra-curricular clubs will re-start week commencing 25th April and will finish week commencing 11th July.  

Parents/Carers should have received confirmation of the clubs their children have been selected to attend.  If 

your child has not been allocated a place for a club or their preferred choice of club, they will be placed on a 

waiting list and notified when a place becomes available. 

 

YEAR 1 TRIP TO MANCHESTER ROYAL EXCHANGE THEATRE 

On Tuesday 10th May Year 1 will be going to “Singaround” at the Manchester Royal Exchange Theatre to 

experience a fantastic, fun event of live music and singing. The event will be in a concert setting with other 

Manchester primary schools participating to create an exciting atmosphere.  Please return your permission slip 

along with a voluntary £5 contribution towards transport costs as soon as possible. 

 

UKRAINE DAY 

Thank you to everyone who supported Ukraine Day last term.  We raised £372.60 which will go to Unicef who 

are helping to deliver life-saving supplies to families who have been forced to flee their homes.  

 

BUTTON BATTERIES 

The Accident and Prevention Trust are launching a UK wide campaign on button battery safety.  A button 

battery can kill a child in under two hours. If the child survives, the injuries can be life-changing for the whole 

family. Crawling babies up to pre-schoolers are at the most risk.  See the poster overleaf of an illustrated house 

showing products with button batteries in every room and asking the question “Button batteries – where are 

yours?”. 

 



 

 

 

 


